INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: KAREN RIDDELL, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS OFFICIE

FROM: CONNIE ZIMMUER, ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR OF SECONDARY EDUCATION
SUBJECT: FACULTY DEVELOPMENT GRANT REPORT

DATE: 8/24/2009

In the spring of 2009, T was fortunate to be awarded a Faculty Development Grant to attend the
Arkansas Association of Instructional Media Annual Conference in Rogers, AR where [ gave 3
different presentations and was able to attend concurrent sessions given by experts in the fields of
library media and instructional technology. I learned much from the sessions I attended and was able
to help conference attendees with some of their problems. T was especially proud to be able to have
attended when two of my students were awarded the two scholarships by AAIM. Their names are
Josh Clemmer of Alma and Lisa Huelle from Russellville.

Please accept this as my grant report.




